
Wilmington Trails Committee Meeting 
6:00pm April 13th 2017 

Town Office Meeting Room 
 
Attendees:  John Greene-Chair, Crista Gannon-Vice Chair, Gary Henry, Jake White 
 
Absent:  Spencer Crispe, Joe Arnold, Ann Ottaviano, Bob Fisher 
 
Alternate:  Tim Hunt 
 
Ex-Officio:  John Gannon 
 
Meeting was called to order at 6:18 
 
There were no changes to the agenda 
 
Minutes of March 9th 2017 we approved unanimously 
 
Valley Trail Update: 
The town will be doing culvert work at the start of section 1 of the Valley Trail.  John 
Green spoke with the town highway department and all agreed that the trails committee 
will need to do some repair and foot-bridge work once the town culvert work has been 
completed 
 
A date for this repair work will be set after the town completes its road work. 
 
Other trail work: 
It was agreed that trails committee members should begin a survey of spring 
maintenance needs for town trails, as soon as the snow and ice disappear from the 
wooded trails.  Once we have this assessment, we will set up – and invite others to 
participate in- “work bees” to complete the spring maintenance  
 
It was requested that all trails committee members and friends of trails committee call or 
email information about spring trail maintenance to crista.gannon@gmail.com  
 
The next trails committee meeting will be held at 6:00pm on Thursday May 11th in the 
Town Offices. 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Crista Gannon 
Vice-Chair  


